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This document may contain forecasts within the meaning of Section 27A of the Securities Act of 1933, as amended (Securities Act), and Section 21E of the Securities 
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"intends", "plans", "projects", "aims", "should," and similar terms, aim to identify such forecasts, which evidently involve risks or uncertainties, predicted or not by 
the Company. Therefore, future results of the Company's operations may differ from current expectations, and the reader should not rely solely on the information 
included herein.  
  

 PÚBLICA 

 
Petrobras announces potential debenture issue 
— 

Rio de Janeiro, May 26, 2025 – Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. – Petrobras informs that it is considering a 
potential issue of incentivized debentures in the amount of up to R$ 3 billion. The issue is still under 
discussion and is subject, under the terms and hypotheses of the Company's Bylaws, to competent 
internal approvals. 

 Material facts will be disclosed to the market in due course. 

 

 


